
 
ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR EARLY 2024 

Are you looking for a change of pace? Born 
Midwives is hiring a part-time General Registrant to 
join our growing and diverse practice of 7 midwives 
in Cambridge, ON. Our successful applicant will 
have a supported transition into the community 
and a caseload built with EDDs beginning 6-8 
weeks after the initial clinic date, which is 
negotiable. This is a job-share position alternating 
call every other month with a negotiable caseload 
of 3-5 BCC’s/month on-call. 

Our practice is located conveniently across the 
street from Cambridge Memorial Hospital where we 
can order oxytocin and epidurals on our authority. 
We have excellent relationships with our consultants. 
CMH is a level 2 hospital with a new and beautiful 
Labour and Delivery space. Midwives are provided 
with in-depth hospital orientation to adjust to the 
community. GRs coming from partial scope 
communities will have additional training to ease 
transitioning into full scope. Our catchment area 
covers Cambridge, North Dumfries, and the 
surrounding area. We have a satellite clinic located 
in Ayr, Ontario. 
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Lifestyle 
Newcomers to the Cambridge 
community will enjoy the three historic 
Galt, Preston and Hespeler downtown 
cores with bustling community activities 
and local businesses. There are many 
hiking trails, lakes, and the Grand River 
for those who enjoy the outdoors.  

Housing 
Applicants looking to settle will find that 
real estate costs are significantly lower 
than in the GTA or Kitchener-Waterloo.   

 

 

 

 

Working Environment 
We strive to cultivate an environment 
that benefits our midwives’ desires and 
wellbeing. We are looking for midwives 
who bring creative solutions to enhance 
work-life balance and bring joy to the 
workplace.  

Support 
We encourage our midwives to 

communicate any needs that 
may arise, including additional 

learning and unexpected off-call 
time. We offer equalized 

payments to all midwives. 

 

 

 
Please send your CV and cover letter to admin@bornmidwives.ca 

Have questions? Don’t hesitate to contact us at the above e-mail or by phone 519-267-
7266 


